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BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS — BTPS November Highlights

NEWS RELEASE — November 23, 2022

November was a busy month for the Board of Trustees at BTPS. They approved the Annual
Audited Financial Statement and the Annual Education Results Report (AERR). These are found
on our website under Reports.

The Buffalo Trail Public Schools Four Year Education Plan for 2019-2023 Year Three Report and
the Annual Education Results Report for 2021-2022 is created to reflect the division’s mission,
vision, and values. Our results indicate that BTPS is characterized by high levels of high school
completion, with 86% of students graduating within three years of entering grade 10, and 92%
within five years. 84% of teachers, parents and students agree that students are satisfied with
the overall education in BTPS, and 92% of parents share that their child is safe at school. We are
proud of the work that our staff do in our schools so we are able to achieve these results.

November 21-25 is Education Worker Recognition Week and BTPS has amazing staff who
ensure we maintain our safe and caring environment. Please see our recognition and thank you
to our staff on our website. We are proud of our staffs’ contributions to all students’ success.

You are able to join BTPS staff in person at the end of January to help create our new priorities
and direction for our Four Year Plan. Check out our website at www.btps.ca for more
information. We hope to see you there.
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Photo submitted by Amisk School — Gréde Two Students



